
Agreed Minutes –BOM MEETING – 14/12/22 

 

1. The Chairperson congratulated all the staff and students involved in the Newsletter and the 

JCSP Book ‘Max and Maya’. 

 

2. Mr. Farrell and Mr. Cunningham have now completed their UDL Facilitator training. From Jan 

2023 all teachers will be trained up as UDL Practitioners. 

 

3. The Ethos and TLP teams have earmarked March as Culture and Inclusion week. 

 

4. There has been a new security system installed in the campus. 

 

5. Second Year students are engaging in the IBM Business in the Community Programme. 

 

6. There are 15 students availing of the Accelerate Programme. From January onwards, IXL 

Maths support will be rolled out for all senior cycle students. 

 

7. The Board of management would like to wish all the school community a Happy and Peaceful 

Christmas and New Year.  

 


